
 
METROPOLITAN COUNCIL 

Notice of Request for Proposal (RFP) for 
Green Line Entry Marker Redesign 

 Contract Number 24P308 

 
The Metropolitan Council is seeking proposals from qualified consultants to redesign 
entry marker signage mounted at METRO Green Line platform entrances in Minneapolis 
and Saint Paul (West Bank Station to Union Depot Station). The goal is to replace the 
existing design with one that meets new legislative requirements, follows ADA standards, 
and can be more easily maintained by agency staff.   

 
 
 

Issue Date January 7,2025 

Proposal Due Date Wednesday, January 29, 2025 at 12pm CST 

Award Date March 2025 
 

Please Contact RFP administrator for the RFP documents. 
 
 
Questions concerning the content of the RFP documents may be directed to: 

 
 

Adam Vandertie 
RFP Administrator 

Adam.Vandertie@metc.state.mn.us 
 
 

Metropolitan Council 
390 North Robert Street St. Paul, 

MN 55101 
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